
Question on Notice 
 

No. 831 
 

Asked on Thursday, 17 June 2021 
 

MR S O’CONNOR asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Resource Recovery Industry development program which is due 
to expire in September 2021—  
 
Will the Deputy Premier detail (a) how many applicants have applied to each stream 
(broken down by the stream and the amount of funding requested) and (b) what plans 
the government has for the over $60m they have failed to allocate? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
(a) The Resource Recovery Industry Development Program (RRIDP) has provided 

funding to Queensland’s resource recovery industries through support for projects 
and initiatives that divert waste from landfill, reduce stockpiling and create jobs. 

 
RRIDP Applications: 

 Number of applications Total funding requested 
Stream One 189 $382,567,639 

Stream Two 80 $417,960,566 

Stream Three 20 $10,661,512 

Total 289 $811,189,717 
 
 
(b) The remaining funds are allocated to further projects currently being negotiated or 

not yet announced, and to government priorities including the newly established 
Queensland Recycling Modernisation Fund (QRMF).  

 
 
 
 


